
 

   

 
 
 
 
20th August, 2003 
 
Underwriters Laboratories, Inc. 
1285 Walt Whitman Road 
Melville,  NY 11747-3081 
Attn: Mr. Joe Danisi   
 
 
Subject: Request for Confidentiality of  RB-SBT      JPZ0027 
 
 
 
Dear Joe, 
 
This letter is to formally request confidentiality per the FCC Rules 47 CFR Chapter 1, subpart 
C, section 0.459 - requests that materials or information submitted to the Commission be 
withheld from public inspection. 
 
For model RB-SBT, the following items are Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. confidential 
information that must be withheld from public inspection by potential competitors to protect 
our business. 
 
 
1. Schematics 
2. Theory of operation 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
R. S. Spehalski 
Engineering Leader 
 


